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12th March 2025 

 

Loudmouth Production – Year 9 on 13th March 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers 

We are pleased to inform you that as part of our Personal Development programme, Year 9 
pupils will be taking part in a production and workshop titled Trust Me by Loudmouth 
Theatre Company. This event is scheduled to take place on Thursday, 13th March 2025 and 
is designed to support young people in developing safe, happy, and healthy relationships. 

The Trust Me production is a lively drama and discussion-based workshop that helps pupils 
understand how to make informed and responsible choices in their sexual relationships. The 
session follows a young couple as they navigate the early stages of their relationship, 
covering essential topics such as: 

• Effective communication within relationships 
• Understanding consent 
• Contraception and protection against STIs 
• The importance of regular sexual health testing and accessing services 

This programme ensures that we meet statutory requirements for Relationships and Sexual 
Health Education (RHSE) and aligns with our commitment to providing students with the 
knowledge and skills they need to make safe and healthy decisions. 

If you have any further queries, please email postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk  

Yours sincerely 

      

Mrs K Hibbs     Miss R Porter 
Headteacher     Assistant Headteacher 
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